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press release

DATE:   5 March 2004

(
Children’s Learning project launched

the Northern Ireland Childminding Association [NICMA] have recently launched

‘SMILEY FACES’

Children’s European learning project

in which registered childminders use their creative talents to develop a range of ‘Learning bags’ in order to encourage children’s social, emotional, physical, intellectual or communication skills in a fun way.    

A ‘SMILEY FACES Learning Bag’ is an educational resource incorporating toys, books,  stories, games etc, some of which will reflect the local culture, that have been hand crafted by the childminders.  With the support of European funding through the Socrates programme, the childminders have the opportunity to use their imagination to develop and make ‘learning bags’ to stimulate and encourage childrens learning.

 As well as improving the early years education of children, the project will also enhance the skills of childminders and parents by promoting cultural awareness and diversity.  As this is a European funded project, NICMA are working closely with 4 countries – Poland, Lithuania, Cyprus and Bulgaria to incorporate and share cultural resources within the bags.  

The childminders involved in the project are currently crafting the learning bags, ready to share with their first transnational visit to Poland in April.

Bridget Nodder, Director of NICMA, who is leading the project says:  “ Smiley Faces is very much an active learning project, and therefore, the childminders have been able to let their imagination direct the creation of the bags – each bag will be for a different age of child and will stimulate different aspects of the child’s development.  But the most important aspect of the project is that the childminders are thoroughly enjoying creating the bags and we hope the children will love using them – for learning to be effective for adults or children, it has to be fun!  “

For further information please contact Bridget Nodder, Northern Ireland Childminding Association, 16-18 Mill Street, Newtownards, BT23 4LU.  Telephone 028 9181 1015 or e-mail bridget.nodder@nicma.org
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NOTES TO EDITORS:

1. Founded in 1984, NICMA is a voluntary sector organisation with charitable status, which provides a range of services to support childminders, parents and children.

2. As the lead organisation working to support and develop registered home based childcare, NICMA is fully committed to meeting the needs of young children and their families by providing and promoting a range of care and education services.  

3. Registered childminders currently care for 20,000+ children between the ages of 0 – 12 years in a family setting.

4. NICMA currently hold a database of 2,500 childminding members province wide to which we offer a range of services to support them in their childcare business.  

5. NICMA also offer a range of services to parents and other stakeholders in order to represent children’s interests and help to meet government objectives, including Health & Social Services Trusts, Boards, Sure Start, New Opportunities Fund.

6. NICMA’s main PURPOSE is: “ to promote the development of children by providing quality day care and education within registered, home based settings”
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